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May 11, 2020 

 

Dear Students, Parents, Teachers, Staff, and the Bolton Community, 

 

I hope you enjoyed the Gallery Walk last week.  I am hoping you will share your amazing talents 

once again!   

 

The Bolton Music Department invites YOU to participate in our virtual community music 

concert! All members of our Bolton community as well as their friends and families in other 

communities are invited to join us. 

 

Our current situation demands a non-traditional approach to making music together. This year, 

we will work together through performing “America the Beautiful” to honor those who have 

served our country.  Please see the attached video link for more information on this project at 

Bolton Community Music 2020 Welcome Video. 

 

You can submit a recording (video and/or audio) to be included in our virtual ensemble.  We 

can’t do it without you. Take a chance and join us by following the steps in the attached video 

link at Bolton Community Music 2020 Directions and Information.   

 

We have a quick turnaround time so we ask that you please submit your video no later than 

Thursday, May 21st.  

 

Thank you to our amazing music teachers for putting this together!  Plato once said, “Music 

gives a soul to the universe, wings to the mind, flight to the imagination and life to everything.”  

Let’s make music together! 

 

Stay safe and be well, 

 

Kristin B. Heckt 
 

Kristin B. Heckt 

Superintendent of Schools 

 

 

 

https://drive.google.com/open?id=1n_S2emEpuJGjEEP5B8sd2iu4sHMNAzRk
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1OMHl40KUr0jfcVrCQNQn1SKfeT_c-l8k/view?usp=sharing

